
 

Year 1 Online E Learning 8.06.20 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Session 1  
Phonics 

 

www.purplemash.com 

 

www.purplemash.com 

 

www.purplemash.com www.purplemash.com 
 

 

www.purplemash.com 
 

Session 2 
Spelling, 

Grammar, 
Punctuation and 

writing  
 

www.purplemash.com 

www.purplemash.com www.purplemash.com www.purplemash.com www.purplemash.com  

Break time Have a break! You’ve earned it! 

Session 3 
Reading 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk  

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Session 4 
Maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch What will you have for dinner today?  
 

Session 5 
Handwriting 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class.  

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Session 6 
Topic 

Go to Youtube for your P.E. lesson 
with Joe Wicks  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-
8o8wMgAT-Y  

 www.purplemash.com 
 

 
www.purplemash.com 

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fr
ow559jWSE 

 
www.purplemash.com 

 

Why not keep a notebook with all of your learning? We will be awarding prizes for the best! 

http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.bugclub.co.uk/
http://www.bugclub.co.uk/
http://www.bugclub.co.uk/
http://www.bugclub.co.uk/
http://www.bugclub.co.uk/
https://login.mathletics.com/
https://login.mathletics.com/
https://login.mathletics.com/
https://login.mathletics.com/
https://login.mathletics.com/
https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/
https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/
https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/
https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/
https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-8o8wMgAT-Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-8o8wMgAT-Y
http://www.purplemash.com/
http://www.purplemash.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Frow559jWSE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Frow559jWSE
http://www.purplemash.com/


 

Year 1 Online E Learning 15.06.20 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Session 1  
Phonics 

 

www.purplemash.com 

 

www.purplemash.com 

 

www.purplemash.com 

 

www.purplemash.com 

 

www.purplemash.com 

Session 2 
Spelling, 

Grammar, 
Punctuation and 

writing  
 

www.purplemash.com 
 

www.purplemash.com 
 

www.purplemash.com 
 

www.purplemash.com 
 

www.purplemash.com  

Break time Have a break! You’ve earned it! 

Session 3 
Reading 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Log into your Bug Club account and 
read for 20 minutes. Remember to 

answer the questions. 
www.bugclub.co.uk 

Session 4 
Maths 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch What will you have for dinner today?  
 

Session 5 
Handwriting 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class.. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class. 

Log into letter join to practise your 
handwriting. 

https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/ 
Tablet edition username: eg06414 

Tablet edition password: A capital ‘L’ 
shape starting from the left. 

OR 
Home-School account username: 

eg06414 
Home-School account password: 

home 
Click on your class.. 

Session 6 
Topic 

Go to Youtube for your P.E. lesson 
with Joe Wicks  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-
8o8wMgAT-Y  

 

www.purplemash.com 

www.purplemash.com 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fr
ow559jWSE 

 

www.purplemash.com 
 

 

Why not keep a notebook with all of your learning? We will be awarding prizes for the best! 
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